
 
 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SPOKEN TUTORIAL(ST) TRAINING 
 
 
 

To :                                                              21/09/2020                         
Prof. B. Zoliana, 
Govt. Zirtiri Residential Science College, 
Aizawl, Mizoram 
    
 
We are delighted to provide your Institute a Certificate depicting the Training you 
undertook for teachers (FDP). You engaged many learners right through this Covid 
period (March – August 2020) in taking the IIT Bombay- ST courses and acquiring 
powerful IT knowledge. This is under the partnership agreement between Government 
Zirtiri Residential Science College, Mizoram and IIT Bombay-ST (Spoken Tutorial) 
Program powered by National Mission on Education through ICT, MHRD, Govt. of India.  
The Faculty Development Program (FDP) was appreciated by Faculty Members from 

around the country. The duration was 24th August -28th August 2020 and covered over 

150 + faculty. They were in turn lauded by their Institutes’ management. 

Again, in deep acknowledgement of your stellar efforts. We wish to collaborate many 

more times in this manner with you. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 


